
March 26, 2013 
 
Dear ACUIA Member 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the ACUIA chapter meeting on May 2, 2014 at 9:00 am. 
 
Please invite your Supervisory Committee members and anyone else you feel may benefit. We are 
sending invitations to members in Minnesota, Wisconsin, and North Dakota. We are also inviting other 
Minnesota and western Wisconsin non-member credit unions to join us. 
 
We have an exciting and full agenda planned, including several outside speakers.  
 

 

AGENDA 
 

8:30  Doors open       Snacks 
          
9:00  Welcome       Van Sprenger 
           
 

9:10  IRR/Net Interest Margin Compression Risks   Jim Broucek 
         Senior Manager 
         Wipfli 

 
10:30 Regulatory Hot Topics     Kelly Housh 
         Manager, Risk Advisory Services 
         McGladrey 
       
11:30 SC Round Table/Lunch – Pizza and Salad 
 
1:00 BYOD and Mobile Security.      Randy Romes 

(Bring Your Own Device)     Principal  
         CliftonLarsonAllen 
 
2:15 Managing the NCUA Exam     Panel Discussion 
 
3:00 Closing comments 
 
 

 
The meeting will be held at TopLine FCU – Meeting room is just inside the main entrance. 

9353 Jefferson Highway North 
Maple Grove, MN  55369 
Ph 763-391-9494 

 
The cost is $15 per person 
 
Join us for our annual chapter meeting! 
 
Van Sprenger 
ACUIA Minnesota Chapter Chair 
763-391-0550  



 
ACUIA chapter meeting on May 2nd, 2014  
 
Registration Form 
 
      
------------------------------------------------  --------------------------------------------------------------- 
Full Name     Additional Names 
 
------------------------------------------------ 
Position 
 
------------------------------------------------ 
Credit Union 
 
------------------------------------------------ 
Mailing Address 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
City, St Zip 
 
------------------------------------------------ 
Daytime Phone 
 
 
Registration Fee is $15 per person.   
 
 
Mail check payable to TopLine FCU or we will accept check or cash at the door. 
 
Mail or fax registration by April 29th to: 
Van Sprenger 
TopLine FCU 
9353 Jefferson Highway N 
Maple Grove MN  55369 
 
Fax # 763-391-0511 


